From: Moua Vang

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: File # SWRP2402
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 12:18:23 PM

RE: Assessment # 243001 / Parcel ID # 11-28-22-44-0013
To Whom It May Concern,

I, Moua Vang, homeowner at 685 McKnight Road S, do wish to have this added to our
property taxes as stated in the letter we received dated August 26th, 2024. Unfortunately, we
were impacted by the recent storm where damages were sustained by our primary residence
(date of loss: 7/16/24). Our insurance deductible and unexpected tree removal created
financial hardship and challenges. Please note that our primary residence has been repair with
ongoing work to get our home back to its original state (Homesite claim #: 01-007-847842).

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.
Regards,

Moua Vang & Khou Xiong
715-531-5312
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